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Past Events
January 19 LB ELE €& -
A meeting of the Department Curriculum Committee was held.
2. HRAEE o
The DFLL’s End-of-Term Dinner was held.

Future Events
February 5 (Thu) 7T 8 # B Hfrimf THHALYLL 27 5p -
The deadline for submission of faculty evaluation portfolio is
February 5, 2009.
February 11 (Wed) 98§ ERFFFFHFALY P27 11 p -
The application deadline for teaching load reduction for the
2009-2010 academic year is February 11, 2009.
February 13 (Fri) BFERAZY HIZ 2 13p -
The application deadline for promotion is February 13, 2009.
February 18 (Wed) TR ERTE o
A meeting of the DFLL Teachers’ Evaluation Committee will be

held.
Notices
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NTU Library offers course reserve reading service. Reference books or other materias
recommended by teachers will be collected and placed on reserve for use in the "Course
Reserve Books & Dissertations Section” in Basement 1 as well as in the Multimedia
Center. For application, please download the form from
http://www.lib.ntu.edu.tw/General/service_teacher.htm, and submit the completed form
to Ms. Feng-1 Lin at the Library. Application deadline: February 9, 2009. Telephone:
3366-4574, E-mail: fengilin@ntu.edu.tw




